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Work on the traffic signal at Northwest Renfro Street and Northeast McAlister 
Road is starting today.  

The new traffic signal will control north and southbound traffic and drivers who 
are heading west on McAlister Road. It will make it easier for drivers coming off 
of McAlister to turn left on to Renfro Street. The traffic signal is part of the Brushy 
Mound median opening project that was completed within the last year. 

Drivers should expect some lane closures over the next 120 days, but traffic will 
always be able to proceed in all directions. No pavement has to be removed at 
Renfro Street and McAlister, so the work will be set up during the day and taken 
down at night. As always, please watch out for workers and other drivers in the 
construction zone. 
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